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HALDIMAND COUNTY 

Memorandum CLE-M02-2024 Annual Policing Report 

For Consideration by Council in Committee on December 10, 2024 

To: Mayor Bentley and Members of Council 

From: Tracey Cassidy, Council Services Coordinator 

RECOMMENDATIONS: 

1. THAT Memorandum CLE-M02-2024 Annual Policing Report be received. 

In accordance with Section 68(1) of the Community Safety and Policing Act, 2019, Ontario Provincial 
Police (O.P.P.) Detachment Boards are required to provide an annual report to the municipality and 
band council regarding the policing provided by the detachment in their communities. 

Due to timelines surrounding the rebuild of the O.P.P. crime database, the O.P.P. have requested 
that the province delay the June 30 reporting timeline for this year. The intent of this memorandum is 
to provide notification to Haldimand County & Mississaugas of the Credit First Nation Councils that 
the annual policing report for this year will be postponed until June 30, 2025. 

REFERENCES: 

1. Community Safety and Policing Act, 2019. 

ATTACHMENTS: 

None. 

https://www.ontario.ca/laws/statute/19c01#BK88

